west virginia depariment of environmental protection

Office of OQil and Gas
601 57 Street, S.E.
Charleston, WV 25304
(304) 926-0450

fax: (304) 926-0452

Harold D. Ward, Cabinet Secretary
www.dep.wv.gov

Thursday, October 28, 2021
NOTICE OF PERMIT CANCELLATION
Horizontal 6A / New Drill

JAY-BEE OIL & GAS, INC.
60 WALNUT AVE. SUITE 190

CLARK, NJ 07066

Re:  Permit cancellation for HAPPY 6U
47-095-02384-00-00

The FINAL INSPECTION REPORT for the CANCELLED PERMIT, issued for U.S. Well
Number 47-095-02384-00-00 , has been received by the Office of Oil and Gas. The permit has

been cancelled as of 10/28/2021

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me at (304) 926- 0450.

Operator’s Well Number:
Farm Name:
U.S. WELL NUMBER:

Horizontal 6A

Date Cancelled:

James A. Martin
Chief

HAPPY 6U

BLOOM, ARTHUR & LOIS
47-095-02384-00-00

New Drill

10/28/2021

Promoting a healthy environment.

11/05/2021





